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Sandra Hayes

From: Brian Edwards [brian@field-end.co.uk]
Sent:  Wednesday, October 06, 2010 12:09 PM
To: sandra.hayes@playpumps.co.za

Cc: Paul & Vanessa Dean

Subject: RE: Visit this September

Dear Sandra,

I'm sorry I am only just answering your email asking for an update on my visit
to the Mokhethoaneng Aci School. I did not access email while on the Garden
Tour and so am only just catching-up.

Thanks to Paul, Vanessa and their staff, the visit was superb. It was good to
see that the pump has been used so much that the paint has been worn off the
upper surface. The water was clear, cold and soft to drink — better than the
water in my local town as I told our Mayor!

The staff at the school and the pupils made me most welcome. They showed me
how they worked the pump, the choir sang and others put on some local
dances including one from the pre-school children.

The day before we went out to site Paul and his staff showed me in detail how
the pump worked which, as a retired engineer, I found most interesting.

My Rotary Club were most interested to hear about my visit and some
neighbouring Clubs have asked for a talk of my experience. Our local schools
who, you may remember, contributed significant funds were delighted.

Kind regards,
Brian



